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Paragraph #20 Session #12 (2013)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that States, in collaboration with indigenous
peoples and United Nations agencies, including UNICEF and UNESCO, prepare a
comprehensive report on the number of indigenous languages spoken in each
State. It is important to identify the current numbers and ages of fluent speakers
of each indigenous language, in addition to measures, including constitutional,
legislative, regulatory and policy measures, as well as financial support, whether
ongoing or project-based, by States, United Nations agencies and indigenous
peoples, to ensure that indigenous languages continue to be used, survive and
thrive and do not become extinct.
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